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To CSPCWG Members        Date 22 September 2005 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: CSPCWG2 Meeting, 19-21 October 2005, Monaco (Follow-up to CL09/2005) 

Andrew and I are very much looking forward to joining many of you shortly for our second WG meeting, at the 
IHB in Monaco.   

The accompanying papers are some pre-reading for the meeting.  I would be most grateful if you could find time in 
your busy schedules to familiarise yourself with the subjects before the meeting; this will help us to make quick 
progress through what has turned out to be a heavy agenda.  These papers include the latest version of the 
agenda, considerably amended since the early draft sent out with Circular Letter 09/2005.  Also included are all 
the Explanatory Notes which are available so far.   

For those who still have papers to submit, I would be grateful if you would copy papers or updates to all WG 
members by email as you complete them, in order to minimise delays.   

I also expect to send out the latest version of M-4 B-400 to B-430 (ie Round 3) very shortly.  If time permits we 
may be able to clear up the few outstanding matters at the meeting. 

If you plan to come to the meeting, or to send a representative , please check that this is correctly noted in the 
‘Expected’ column of the list of ‘Members of CSPCWG and Expected Participants in CSPCWG 2’ 
(CSPCWG 2-1B attached).  Please advise Andrew as soon as possible of any amendments.  Of course, 
there is still time to book: see CL 09/2005 for details.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Peter G.B. Jones, 
Chairman 



 
Attachments: CSPCWG2 papers 

 


